October 5, 2010

Mr. Michael Green, Superintendent
Woodland School District

800 Third Street

Woodland, WA 98674

Attention: Mr. Green,

I would like the Woodland High School Trust Fund Scholarship Committee to know that
I greatly appreciate the committee’s decision in honoring me with the 2009 Woodland
High School Trust Fund Scholarship. I have transferred to Western Washington
University and now need my funds, as you know college can be so expensive and I can
use all the assistance and funds available to me. Attached you will find Western
Washington University class schedule for my fall quarter. The Colleges address is to
mail the funds can go to:

Western Washington University

Financial Aid Department

516 High Street

Bellingham, WA 98225-9006

My student Identification number is: W00961616

I was accepted into the Art’s program here at Western Washington University and have
already attended my classes, and love them. Again, I would like the Scholarship
Committee for honoring me with the scholarship.

Sincerely,

WAL, BLl

Michaela Patrick Dorm Address:

Western Washington University
290 Higginson

516 High St

Bellingham, WA 98225



